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Dear Parents,
Summer is flying by and Fall church planning is already underway - including Confirmation!

Because you have a Confirmation aged child (grades 7-9), I’'m writing to share with you some information and
dates to put on your calendar as you begin your busy fall family scheduling.

Confirmation Registration and Orientation at Saint Paul Lutheran will be on Wednesday, September 15, at
6:00 p.m. Our confirmation program is available to all incoming 7%, 8th, and 9" graders. Members and
non-members are invited to register. So please don’t hesitate to share this information with other families and
encourage your child to invite a friend. We will orient anyone interested, to the program, and answer any
guestions anyone might have at the orientation and registration. There is no registration fee.

Confirmation will officially begin for the students the following Wednesday, September 22, at 6:00 p.m.

All the details and a full schedule of the program are included in the enclosed brochure. I've included an extra
copy for you to share. It is also available on our church website under the Confirmation link.

If you are unable to attend the orientation/registration on September 15, please contact me directly to get
registered.

Thank you! I’'m excited for a fun year in Confirmation!

Pastor Dale

SHARING CHRIST’S LOVE WITH JOY!



